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Dear Jennifer and America Cares Team,




On behalf of Red Truck Men Disaster Relief, I am writing to express our gratitude for your generous donations of fresh food, including fresh produce, meats, eggs, and other supplies and provisions over the past three months. Your support has been a cornerstone of our efforts to serve the communities affected by Hurricane Helene and to sustain the volunteers who have contributed their time and energy to our relief mission.



Thanks to your contributions, we have provided nutritious meals to nearly a thousand volunteers who have tirelessly worked to bring aid and hope to those in need here in Western North Carolina. Your donations have directly helped us feed tens of thousands of individuals and families affected by the disaster, offering them not only sustenance but also a sense of comfort during this incredibly challenging time.



The impact of your generosity cannot be overstated. It has not only met immediate needs but has also uplifted spirits and strengthened the resilience of the communities we serve. Your partnership exemplifies the huge difference that can be made when organizations and individuals come together with a shared purpose of caring for others.



Thank you for standing with us in this critical mission. We appreciate your trust and commitment, and we look forward to the possibility of continuing this partnership in the future.





With heartfelt gratitude,




John Hathcock

Acting Coordinator

Red Truck Relief




